

## **Ladies Auxiliary**

## **Kingsway Legion Br 175**

## **December Newsletter 2024**

Congratulations to Blondie Charlet our newly elected Ladies Auxiliary President! Estelle Comeau and Zelda Doell have left the executive after many years of service. Thank you for all your volunteer time ladies with the LA and the Kipnes.

Come to the Legion on Saturday December 14<sup>th</sup> and check out our bake sale, white elephant table, raffle, ham and turkey draw and 50/50. Sales in the foyer begin at 11AM. If you are dropping off baking please drop off between 10 and 11 AM. The meat raffle begins at 1 PM followed by our 50/50 and raffle draws. Thank you everyone for your continued support.

The LA Free Fun Bingo will take place Saturday Dec 21<sup>st</sup> after the meat raffle and 50/50. There will **NOT** be an LA meat raffle on December 28<sup>th</sup>. We will be back to weekly meat raffles January 4<sup>th</sup>.

We wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! From Your Ladies Auxiliary